
MEETINGS WILL BE SCHEDULED AND

INFORMATION WILL BE SHARED THROUGH

THE DISTRICT EMAIL COMMUNICATION.

NEXT MEETING WILL TAKE

PLACE ON THURSDAY, 12/14

AT 6PM  VIA ZOOM.

Email by 12/13 to RSVP:

spolukort@howell.k12.nj.us

SPECIAL
EDUCATION
PARENT
ADVISORY
COUNCIL
of Howell Township
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The SEPAC’s mission is tofacilitate communicationbetween students, parents,staff, the Board of Education,and the community, withregards to the districts’ specialeducation programs, for thepurpose of advising theadministration on matterspertaining to improving thequality of special educationdistrict wide.

COME AND JOIN US!


